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September 22, 2010

Claude Lawrenson

Chair

National Home Inspector Certification Council
P.O. Box 22028

Windsor, ON

N8N 5G6

Dear Claude,

| am writing on behalf of the Construction Sector Council (CSC) to congratulate you on
the formation of the National Home Inspector Certification Council (NHICC). We are
encouraged that you are furthering the value of national certification to the public and
the home inspectors.

As you know there was a great deal of time and expertise contributed to the
development of the national certification and accreditation system and it was validated
by the industry as a desirable approach to ensuring and maintaining a high standard of
excellence amongst home inspectors. The resulting national certification and
accreditation system was and remains available to the entire industry and we are
pleased that the NHICC will be using this model going forward.

We look forward to continuing our relationship with the home inspectors and the NHICC.
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